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NEWS 

      PO Box 3561     El Paso, TX   79923-3561     www.kint98.com 

 EL PASO ENNES WORKSHOP  
               MAY 29, 2015 

 
Presented by the Society of Broadcast Engineers (SBE) and hosted 
by our chapter 38, this year will be the fourth time that the ENNES 
WORKSHOP will be brought to El Paso, Texas. 
 
Engineers and non-engineers from Mexico, New Mexico, southwest 
Texas and other cities from Texas had enjoyed the benefit of having 
this event at a very short trip and at the convenience of walking  
distance from the El Paso International Airport. 
 
The ENNES WORKSHOP was presented for the first time in the year 
2010, and then repeated in 2012 as well as 2014 with great success 
and enthusiasm. 
 
We are very grateful with our Society for providing this “almost” free  
education and most of all, with the sponsorship of our sustaining 
members for the economical help. THANK YOU !!. 
 
In our last regular meeting, we decided that every other year was 
not a real UPDATE, because new stuff comes more often and we 
want to learn them in a more continuous basis. 
 
We decided to maintain the same fee as last year, so it will be  
affordable and accessible to any budget. 
 
Here is a quote from our chapter webmaster: 
“The Ennes Workshop plays a very important part in keeping up 
with today’s technological advances in the broadcast industry”.    
-Norbert miles. 
We encourage and invite you to be a part of this great event.!!,    
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SBE CHAPTER 38 OFFICERS 

 

CHAIRMAN Antonio Castro 

SBE member # 11456. 

KFOX/COX retired Chief Eng.  

800 Arredondo dr. 

El Paso. TX 79912 

915-584-1220 home 

915-525-8507 cell 

farahjac@sbcglobal.net  

 

 

VICE CHAIRMAN Carlos Sosa 

SBE member # 26533 

801 N Oregon St. 

El Paso, TX 79902 

915-496-4444 Office 

csosa@ktsm.com  

 

 Treasurer Walter  Hanthorn 

SBE member # 18307 

KSCE TV 

4461 Gen. Maloney 

El Paso, TX. 79924 

915-269-7583 home 

915-532-8588 office 

 

Certification Committee: David 

Halperin. 

 

Membership Committee: 

Antonio Castro 

Warren Reeves 

 

Frequency Coord. Committee: 

Warren Reeves 

Owen Smith 

 

Scholarship Committee: Rick 

Vilardell 

 

Web Site Committee: Norbert Miles 

 

Sustaining Membership: Antonio 

Castro 

Program Chairman: Warren Reeves 

 

Newsletter: Antonio Castro 

 

EAS Chairman: David Halpering 

 

Executive Committee: 

Antonio Castro 

Carlos Sosa 

Walter Hanthorn 

      

Please wait for the invitation and 

brochure soon to be in your mail, 

but in the meantime, make plans 

to attend for Friday May 29, 2015, 

all day long (8 am to 5 pm) at the 

Wyndham El Paso Airport Hotel & 

WaterPark. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What are Ennes  

Workshops? 
The Ennes Workshops were 
created in 1991 through the 
Ennes Educational  
Foundation Trust in an effort 
to bring affordable education 
to members locally.  
The Ennes Educational  
Foundation Trust, through its 
Education Foundation  
Committee, offers  
periodic workshops and  
seminars around the United 
States. Programs are typically 
one day in length  
(app. 9 a.m.-5 p.m.) and are 
very affordable. These  
programs feature multiple  
topics and speakers that pro-
vide television and radio  
engineers with the latest  
information in broadcast and 
media technology. 
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Note from the Chairman: We welcome a new member: 

Jacob Lockwood 

4021 Oleta Drive 

Las Cruces, NM  88001  

Primary Phone: (575) 202-3839 

Secondary Phone: (575) 646-5049  

E-mail: rlockwoo@nmsu.edu 

EL PASO, TX       SBE CHAPTER 38           MEETING MINUTE 

 

 

DATE   3/23/2015   LOCATION: GRAND CHINA BUFFET 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 12:37 PM, BY ANTONIO CASTRO, 

THERE WERE  5 MEMBERS. 

 

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY: MINUTES IN THE  MARCH NEWSLET-

TER. ACCEPTED BY NORBERT MILES, SECOND BY CARLOS SOSA. 

 

REPORT OF THE TREASURER:  $ 6,953.83 IN THE BANK AFTER   

$ 399.00 DEPOSITED FROM MEMBERSHIPS. ACCEPTED BY WALTER 

HANTHORN, SECOND BY OZZIE CARRILLO. 

 

REPORT OF THE CERTIFICATION COMMITTEE:    NO REPORT 

 

REPORT OF THE MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE:   FROM BURST COM-

MUNICATIONS, NEW SUSTAINING MEMBER, DALE SCHERBRING. 

 

REPORT OF THE FREQUENCY COORDINATOR COMMITTEE:  LP FM 

91.5 MHZ TO BE BUILT CLOSE TO HUECO TANKS. 

 

REPORT OF THE SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE:  THE RON HANEY 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND, SOON TO BE STABLISHED. MORE DETAILS 

AHEAD. 

 

REPORT OF THE WEBSITE COMMITTEE:  1830 HITS LAST TIME, NOW 

1843. ( 13 ). THE FACE BOOK ACOUNT TO BE RE-ACTIVATED. ENRI-

QUE LOPEZ WILL PROVIDE INFORMATION. 

  
REPORT OF THE EAS CHAIRMAN:  NO REPORT. 

 

REPORT OF THE PROGRAM COMMITTEE:  BRUNO CRUZ CON-

FIRMED TO VISIT KFOXTV-CBS4 NEW INSTALLATIONS 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:   POSSIBLE ENNES WORKSHOP THIS YEAR ? 

 

NEW BUSINESS OR ANY ITEMS FOR THE CHAPTER INTERES:    
 ELECTION  FOR ENGINEER OF THE YEAR TO START NEXT MONTH.. 

  

NEXT  MEETING  DATE AND LOCATION:  TUESDAY, APRIL 21st 2015,  

NOON AT THE KFOXTV-CBS4 STATION BUILDING, WHICH WILL 

HOST THE LUNCH. NOTE: AGAIN THIS IS THE THIRD TUESDAY, NOW 

BECAUSE OF NAB. 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED: AT 13:25:00 PM.  

  

Diana de Lara, Senior Vice-president 
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  There was no presentation for 
last month, just our regular  
meeting with a minimum  
attendance, not enough for elec-
tion of  officials. 
 
For April, we are going to have a 
surprise presentation, which it 
needs to be confirmed this week 
and this won’t fall in the second 
Tuesday (the 14th), instead, only 
for this time, we will meet on the 
21st,  at NOON at the KFOXTV-
CBS4 new building, where we can 
have a tour with our hosts Bruno 
Cruz and Owen Smith   
  
 . 
Please be there, I promise you will 
be amazed with the brand new  
Installation and enjoy lunch pro-
vided by our hosts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


